
Headteacher’s message  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to a new school year, and a very warm welcome 
to all of our new parents and children. We are very pleased to have you join us as 
part of the Heathfield community. You will have met your children’s teachers, but 

please see below to find out which member of the leadership team is your point of contact if you 
need us.  

The children have very quickly got used to being back in school and we are seeing some fantastic 
examples of our school values and social norms being demonstrated. Children from each class who 
impress their teachers receive a postcard home with the good news so if you get one this weekend, 
please talk to your child about their fantastic achievement.  

School uniform 

Lots of the children are looking very smart in their new uniforms, but I know that some parents are 
still trying to get their children jumpers and polo shirts with logos from our uniform supplier 
website https://www.schoolwearsolutions.com/our-schools/heathfield-primary-school/ Children 
can wear plain royal blue jumpers and cardigans and plain white t-shirts for PE as well as the logoed 
items. This year we will continue with children coming into school dressed in their PE uniform on 
their PE day - we selected very cost effective items to save families money and have the children all 
looking smart. The PE uniform can be bought from supermarkets. Branded tracksuits and t-shirts 
are not part of the uniform and should not be worn. We will be in touch with you if your child is 
wearing any incorrect items from next week and we thank you in advance for your support.  

School gates  

The school gates now open at 8:35am in the morning and 3:19pm in the afternoon. If any parents 
are in school earlier for appointments or to collect ill children, we would appreciate it if you did not 
open the gates for anyone else. We all need to be mindful of security and safety on the school site. 

Parent workshops 

We were very much looking forward to restarting our parent workshops this term, but we have 
made the  decision to postpone for the time being (as we are still being cautious around Covid). 
Each year group, on a rota basis, will be sending out an activity for you and your child to complete 
at home. 

Prince Albert High 

Prince Albert High is now open! Our founding year are in school—and they look extremely smart in 
their new uniforms. Mrs Richards will be in touch with Year 6 parents very soon to give you more 
information about how to apply for a secondary school place for your child. We hope that lots of 
you will choose to stay within the Prince Albert family.  

Mrs Atherton 

Term dates 2021- 22                    

AUTUMN 

Friday 22nd October—break up for half 
term  

Monday 1st November—first day of        
Autumn 2 

Friday 17th December—break up for   
Christmas holiday (no Friday club)  
 

SPRING 
Monday 3rd January—bank holiday 

Tuesday 4th January—teacher training day 

Weds 5th January—first day of Spring 1 

Friday 18th February—break up for half 
term 

Monday 28th February—first day of Spring 
2 

Friday 8th April—break up for Easter        
holiday (no Friday club) 
 

SUMMER 

Monday 25th April—Teacher training day 

Tuesday 26th April—first day of Summer 1 

Thursday 5th May—teacher training day 

Friday 27th May—break up for half term 

Monday 6th June—first day of Summer 2 
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AWARDS THIS FORTNIGHT 

EYFS: for settling in so beautifully and being kind to 
other children 

Years 1-6: for demonstrating the Heathfield Ways  
consistently & having a great first few weeks at school 
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Follow us on 
twitter 

 @heathfld 

 

Contact Us 
Heathfield Primary School 

Heathfield Road 
 Birmingham, B19 1HJ      

  0121 4646474 
enquiry@heathfld.bham.sch.uk 

Heathfield ways 

award winners 

Who has been demonstrating the 

‘Heathfield Ways’ consistently in 

school this week? 
 

CLASS             =                = 3PM 

3PM have been fantastic learners, fantastic role 
models and have all started KS2 in a very mature        
manner! 

STAFF shout out:           =  Mr Stone 

Mr Stone has worked so hard to make sure our 
school has been ready for opening after the   
summer and put the safety of our children first 
(as always!)  

A special thank you to all of 3PM and to Mr Stone. 

Rights respecting school 

A huge welcome back to our lovely Heathfield children 
and a warm welcome to our new starters.  

As we received the Bronze Award in the last academic 
year we are now very excited to continue our journey 
to the Silver Award! I will be explaining different      
articles in our fortnightly newsletters and keeping you 
updated on how we are implementing them in our 
school. Below you will find more information on what a 
Rights Respecting School is.  
 

What is a Rights Respecting School?  

Together young people and the school community learn about           
children’s rights, putting them into practice every day.  The Award is not 
just about what children do but also, importantly, what adults do. In 
Rights Respecting Schools children’s rights are promoted and realised, 
adults and children work towards this goal together. 

The difference that a Rights Respecting School makes goes beyond the 
school gates, making a positive impact on the whole community. 

 

If you would like further            
information please visit  

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-
respecting-schools/ 

I’m excited to continue this     
journey with you all! 

Miss Elahi 

 Nut free school 

We’d like to remind you that we are a nut free 
school. We have children with serious nut   
allergies who require emergency medication 
(EpiPen) upon reaction.  

This can be extremely dangerous and 
therefore, we do not allow any nut products in 
school. If children bring items containing nuts  
(INCLUDING NUTELLA/CHOCOLATE SPREAD) in 
their lunchbox (or breaktime snack for KS2 
children), unfortunately, they will not be      
permitted to eat it. This is for safety reasons. 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/
https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/





